
The Port Colborne Fire Department is warning residents of a company currently going 

door-to-door in Port Colborne insisting on conducting Home Inspections. Residents are 

encouraged not to let them into their homes or provide them with any personal 

information. Attached are photos of the company’s business cards along with phone 

numbers they are using.  

Some City of Port Colborne Municipal Law Enforcement Officer business cards with the 
name Travis Morden on them were left in residents mailboxes.  Be advised he had no 
complaints or issues in that area.  

Travis the enforcement officer at City Hall is NOT the Travis of Ontario Safety 
Standards.  Please contact Sherry Hanson, By-law Supervisor at City Hall to confirm if 
Travis Morden has a complaint or purpose at their residence.  905-835-2901 Ext. 210




